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KPMG LLP (U.S.) invites you to attend a one-hour live webcast on Thursday, September 20, 
2012 from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. EDT (GMT -5) which will cover how international 
assignment programs may be affected by U.S. health-care legislation – the Patient Protection 
and Affordable Care Act and Health Care and Education Reconciliation Act of 2010 – much of 
which becomes effective in 2013.  KPMG professionals specializing in global mobility, 
international tax, and compensation and benefits will address the following topics: 

• Medicare tax on high wage earners 

• Medicare tax on unearned income 

• Other individual tax provisions of the health-care reform legislation 

• Employer “pay or play” rules on providing minimum essential health coverage 

• Prohibition on “discriminatory” health plans 

• Employer reporting requirements 

• International assignment policy and implementation issues. 

There will be time at the end of the program for questions and answers (“Q&A”). 

To register, click on the link:                             
 

After registering, you will receive details on how to log-in to the webcast or dial-in for audio 
only.  Continuing Professional Education (CPE) credit is available for U.S. participants who 
meet the eligibility requirements.   

Thank you and we hope you can join us for this event. 
*     *     *     * 

 
The information contained in this newsletter was submitted by KPMG LLP’s Washington National Tax 
practice. The information contained herein is of a general nature and based on authorities that are 
subject to change. Applicability of the information to specific situations should be determined through 
consultation with your tax adviser. 
 
Flash International Executive Alert is an IES publication of KPMG LLP’s Washington National Tax 
practice.  To view this publication or recent prior issues online, please click here.   To learn more 
about our IES practice, please visit us on the Internet: click here or go to http://www.kpmg.com . 
 
 
ANY TAX ADVICE IN THIS COMMUNICATION IS NOT INTENDED OR WRITTEN BY 
KPMG TO BE USED, AND CANNOT BE USED, BY A CLIENT OR ANY OTHER 
PERSON OR ENTITY FOR THE PURPOSE OF (i) AVOIDING PENALTIES THAT MAY 
BE IMPOSED ON ANY TAXPAYER OR (ii) PROMOTING, MARKETING OR 
RECOMMENDING TO ANOTHER PARTY ANY MATTERS ADDRESSED HEREIN.  

Register Now > 
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